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Statement by the Delegation of Uzbekistan

Mr. President,


We warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of the State of Kuwait and thank for the presentation of the national report under the second cycle of the UPR.


We commend institutional and legislative measures taken by the Government of Kuwait for the protection and promotion of human rights since the first review of the country in 2010. We welcome, in particular, ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities,  adoption of laws aimed at protection of the rights of the child, persons with disabilities, combating human trafficking, ensuring employment as well as the planned establishment of a Human Rights Office in accordance with the Paris Principles .


Our delegation makes the following recommendations to Kuwait:

1. Consider the adoption of a national strategy to move forward in the  promotion and protection of the rights of the elderly;

2. Conduct training programs on human rights to increase the awareness among public servants, especially the staff of law enforcement bodies and the judiciary.


Thank you the attention.

